
  

PD Days 
Just a reminder that school will be closed to pupils on 

FRIDAY 15th FEBRUARY and MONDAY 25th FEBRUARY.   

 

 

Reading Event 
Thank you to all of the parents who came along to our 

‘Building Better Readers’ event this week. The parents who 

visited gained an insight into how we build better readers at 

Tilstock, parents also had the opportunity to visit the 

children in classes and watch them reading. This was 

followed by a shared lunch for all! We will be looking to 

repeat this again for different subjects so please keep a look 

out for information. 

 
 

Learning Powers 
This week the children have been working on the learning 

power of how we can keep improving, this involved looking 

at the best bits of our work, reviewing what we have done, 

improving one thing at a time and building on progress step 

by step. Next week we will be looking at our final learning 

power which is enjoy learning, we will be feeling proud of 

our many achievements, using what we have learnt in real 

life and believing in ourselves! 

 

 

Safeguarding 

The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. Spicer 

and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. Kaminski and 

Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any concerns then 

please do speak to any member of staff. 

 

PTFA Meeting 
Thank you to everyone who came along to the PTFA 

meeting last week, the PTFA have lots of exciting things 

planned for the term ahead! Look out for a half termly PTFA 

flyer giving you more information on an Easter Bingo and an 

egg-citing Easter morning for the pupils. 

 

DOJO Points 
Some of the eagle eyed amongst you would have noticed 

that some of the children have been losing Dojo points! 

Don’t worry this is not a bad thing! The children have simply 

traded in some of their dojo points for prizes from the Dojo 

shop. The dojo shop has three levels a 50 point box, a 100 

point box and a 200 point box. The children come out to the 

shop if they would like to once a fortnight. Some children 

decide to spend their points straightaway while some of the 

children are saving for the bigger prizes! 

 
 

 

 

London Residential 
The next round of payment for the London residential is now 

due for parents of pupils in Year 5 and 6 who are going, 

please could you bring this into school by Thursday 14th 

February in a clearly marked envelope. Many thanks.   

 

 

 

 

Uniform 
We have sent out a letter detailing our uniform policy, 

please can we ask that the guidelines are adhered to. Many 

thanks. 

 
 

 

 

Holy Communion 
We had a wonderful time this week at Holy Communion. 

We would like to thank Christ Church for yet again, a 

lovely service. 
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